
 
 
 

 
 
January 21, 2021 
  
Good day Stamford Collegiate Secondary School students and families, 
  
We hope that you are all well and finishing up your final assignments and culminating activities for your 
semester 1 courses! 
 
The Ministry of Education announced yesterday that secondary schools in Niagara will continue to learn 
online. Thank you, students for your perseverance as you navigate your courses through the end of the 
semester. 
 
Here are the schedules for our school until the end of semester 1. At this point in time, we are unsure as 
to when the Ministry will return our schools to in-person learning. We will keep you posted as we 
receive new information. 
 
Non MSIP A/B Cohorts and Online Students 

Jan 25 
Period 1 

Jan 26 
Period 2 

Jan 27 
Study Hall-P1/2 
(Period 2 Attendance) 

Jan 28 
Period 1 

Jan 29 
Period 2 

Feb 1 
Credit Recovery 

Feb 2 
Credit Recovery 

Feb 3 
PD Day 

Semester 2 begins 
 

 
SSTC Programs will continue attending in-person. See our school’s schedule: 
 
Non MSIP - SSTC 

Jan 25 
Period 1 
in-person 

Jan 26 
Period 2 
in-person 

Jan 27 
Period 2 
in-person 

Jan 28 
Period 1 
in-person 

Jan 29 
Period 2 
in-person 

Feb 1 
Period 3 
in-person 

Feb 2 
Period 4 
in-person 

Feb 3 
PD Day 

Semester 2 begins 
 

 
A reminder about student attendance…..it is important that you log in each day to the class noted in the 
calendar above in order to be marked present! If you have any questions please reach to Mr. Matic 
(Grade 9 and 10) or Ms. Lane (Grade 11 and 12). 
 
Return of semester 1 school materials eg. textbooks, library books and other loaned items  

• For students graduating at the end of semester 1 or moving to another school: please email Ms. 
Lane barb.lane@dsbn.org or call the school to arrange curbside drop off of your materials. 

• For students returning in semester 2, please keep your loaned school items in a safe place and 
we will collect them when you return in-person 

mailto:barb.lane@dsbn.org


 
 
 

• If you have a musical instrument Ms. Enns will be in touch with you to facilitate a curbside drop 
off after you are done your culminating activities. 
 

Semester 1 report cards will be emailed to students on Friday February 12, as they were distributed at 
mid-semester. 
 
Semester 2 will start on February 4th. I will be sending you more details about the schedule and your 
timetable as soon as it is finalized.  
 
Have a wonderful day, Stamford. 
 
We miss you! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr. Sheard 
Principal 


